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Partners Pen Article on Questions Employers Should Ask as
They Rethink Job Requirements

News

5.22.23


In a bylined article published in 4Hoteliers, Terri Stewart and Sheila Willis discuss five ways

employers might want to rethink their job requirements. “You should evaluate your hiring practices

on an on-going basis and recognize that changes to daily practices can impact your job

requirements for existing positions.”

To read the article visit 4Hoteliers.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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